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Regulatory Alert -  the Caribbean 
Caribbean islands affected by Hurricane Irma – Delays to 

Type Approval highly likely 
 

Due to the severe weather conditions caused by Hurricane Irma in the Caribbean region, delays 

are highly likely for all Applications currently under review in the affected areas. The countries / 

territories affected by Hurricane Irma so far are as follows:  

 

• Antigua and Barbuda 

• Anguilla 

• British Virgin Islands 

• Puerto Rico 

• St Kitts & Nevis 

• Saint Barthélemy 

• St Maarten, Netherlands Antilles   

• St Martin 
 

As it stands, the Bahamas, Dominican Republic and Turks & Caicos do not look likely to be affected. 

However, this is subject to change over the coming days. 

 

PCS will remain aware of any developments and will keep customers updated as soon as further 

information is known.  

 

Samanta Alvarez 

Product Compliance Specialists               Email: samanta@productcompliancespecialists.com 
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